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 Spring term 01 NEWSLETTER 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

As this is the first newsletter of 2025, I would like to thank all Little Gregs Families for our lovely cards and 

girts at Christmas. The thank you messages, were wonderful to read and the Little Gregs Team really 

appreciated them.  

I would like to welcome our new Little Gregs Families and the new children who have joined us. They have 

settled in really well.  

The pre-school is in full swing and lots of learning taking pace. Next half term is busy with Chatter Matters 

week, developing communication and language. We are hatching chicks and the children will be learning the 

life cycle of chickens and taking care of them for 2 weeks.  

We have joined partnership with Family Information Service and holding a FREE 2-hour workshop for parents 

and carers in Warwickshire. The workshop is based on ‘Understanding Your Child’s Behaviour’. Please see 

the poster below for more information.  

We are supporting Crackerjacks Children’s Trust Charity, to raise funds for a local 2 year disabled child to 

fund the equipment they need to support their individual needs.  We are holding a sponsored pyjama & Onesie 

Fun Day on Wednesday 26th February 2025. It would be great for Little Gregs Families to get involved on this 

day and help raise funds for the family.  

Thank you for your support over the autumn term with our fundraising events, we raised £591.46. Our next 

fundraising event is an Easter raffle and will take place 31st March to 9th April 2025.  

 

Best Wishes, 

Sarah Wilkes  

Pre-School Manager  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for the diary  
Last Day of Term  Friday 14th February 2025 

Spring Half Term  Monday 17th February to Friday 21st 

February 2025 

Children Return to Pre-school  Monday 24th February 2025 

Sponsored Pyjama & Onesie Fun Day  Wednesday 26th February 2025 

Teacher Training Day – Pre-school 

Closed to Children  

Friday 28th March 2025 

Last Day of Term  Friday 11th April 2025 

Easter Break  Monday 14th April to Friday 25th April 

2025 

Children Return to Pre-school  Monday 28th April 2025 

Bank Holiday – Pre-school Closed  Monday 5th May 2025 

Teacher Training Day – Pre-school 

Closed to Children  

Friday 23rd May 2025 

Half Term  Monday 26th to Friday 30th May 2025 

Children Return to Pre-school  Monday 2nd June 2025 

Reminders: 

-If your child is absent you must inform the pre-school by 9am. Please phone or email. This has to be done for each 

day of absence and the reason for absence. 01789 290198 / littlegregs3506@welearn365.com  

-Water bottle needed for each session. Please ensure the bottle is clearly labelled.  

-Please provide nappies if your child uses them.  

-Please label your child’s belongings.  

-No Nuts in snack boxes.  

- Please cut up grapes.  

mailto:littlegregs3506@welearn365.com


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cubs  

This term we have enjoyed having our new friends to play with, helping them to settle in, and sharing our 

favourite toys. 

We have had plenty of opportunity to wrap up warm and play outside, either in our outside play area, on the 

MUGA, and at Nature Nursery. We have been talking about how we can keep ourselves warm, by wearing our hats 

and coats, and by lots of moving around and playing! 

For our display this term, we have created wonderful spider pictures and artwork, even being inspired by frosty 

spider webs to create our own with lots of glue and colourful glitter! 

We hope you all have a fantastic break and look forward to welcoming you back after half term. 

 

From  

Cubs Team  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lions and Tigers  

We have had a fantastic half-term filled with exciting learning experiences and fun activities! The children loved 

engaging with Stick Man and The Gruffalo, using props to bring these wonderful stories to life. We also introduced 

the story of Chinese New Year and explored a new culture through activities related to this special celebration. 

During music sessions, the children played different instruments, practiced keeping a steady beat to winter songs, 

and expressed themselves through music and dance. 

In PE sessions, they actively participated in running, jumping, playing football, and practicing throwing and catching 

balls. They also tackled obstacle courses and balancing exercises, building their strength and coordination while 

having lots of fun! 

Our pre-schoolers have made great progress in their early maths skills by engaging in activities focused on 

recognizing simple shapes, identifying numbers up to 10, and practicing counting using objects. Their enthusiasm 

for learning has been fantastic to see! 

The Lions group began Phase One of Phonics, exploring rhyming words through stories such as Fat Cat on the Mat 

and Fox on the Box. They have enjoyed listening to these rhyming books and are beginning to recognize rhymes. 

The Legro group enjoyed Shh! We Have a Plan book. 

As part of our Nature Nursery activities, the children observed seasonal changes and created beautiful winter-

themed pictures. They enjoyed exploring the outdoors and discussing differences in weather and the environment 

around them. 

A highlight of the term was our visit to the Library Bus, where the children were excited to choose and borrow 

books - a fantastic way to start a love for reading. 

Imaginative play has been a big part of our learning this half-term. The children have enjoyed role-playing in 

different settings, including a Chinese restaurant, a kitchen corner and a farm shop, which encouraged their 

creativity and social interaction. 

Last week, we focused on understanding feelings and emotions, helping the children recognize and express their 

emotions in a positive way. 

We are so proud of the progress and enthusiasm the children have shown in their learning! Thank you for your 

continued support, and we look forward to another exciting half-term ahead. 

Best wishes,  

Lions and Tigers Team  



 
 

 



 
 

 

 

 


